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My name is James Peery from Salem, Oregon. I’m strongly opposed to HB 2025. 

Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the middle of a cost-of-

living crisis is unacceptable. This bill punishes working families just trying to get by. 

Enough is enough. We cannot afford to eat properly, or pay for necessary items more 

often now. I'm 68 years old, and still work part time, just so I can pay the bills, and I 

am not alone! This bill would decimate any chance of my family moving forward to 

any profitable, or brighter future as we already have a frail budget.This state is 

already very expensive to live in, and this is just plain unnecessary. Thank you for 

your consideration and time. 

 

 

Speak up before 5 PM. The Democrats are hoping yo 


